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An important 
message from 
Provider Relations

We have exciting news about Ambetter from Home State Health!

We are expanding our service area and will be off ering our Ambetter plans in the following counties 
with an eff ective date of January 1, 2019.

Adding to the Current St. Louis Metro Market: Lincoln and Warren counties.

Expanding the Southwest Market: Adding Barton, Laclede, McDonald, Polk, Stone, Taney, 
Webster, Cedar, Dade, Dallas, Douglas, Hickory, Ozark, and Wright counties.

Adding to the Current Northwest Market: Ray County.
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As our provider partner, you will have an essential role int he care of our Ambetter members and we look 
forward to working with you in the year to come.

You should be aware that our Ambetter plans are offered under the brand name Ambetter from Home 
State Health. Our members carry Ambetter branded ID cards so it is important that you and your staff  
are aware of our ownership of that brand name.

The Ambetter brand unites our family of local and regional Ambetter plans under one national umbrella. 
It is intended to evoke the confidence, peace of mind, security, and happiness our members strive for—
and that we deliver through outstanding benefits and superior service, accompanied by the compassion 
and expert care of our valued providers. 

Also, we would like to remind you that the 2019 open enrollment begins November 1, 2018 and 
ends December 15, 2018.

Therefore, you could start receiving phone calls from patients very soon.

We look forward to working with you to provide the high level of coverage, service and care our  
members—and your patients—deserve.
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